# WARMLEY PARK SCHOOL

# SPECIALIST SCHOOL FOR COMMUNICATION AND INTERACTION

# Newsletter No 35 - 17th November 2017



# **Celebrating the opening of the Hydro pool**

We are pleased to let you know that our new look hydro pool has opened this week. Here are some great pictures of Lewis, Jordan, Olivia, Thomas, Alana & Harley having a "splashing" time.









Tom Loveday 0-25 Surgery November 24th 9am-12pm - Please call the office to book an appointment

Another great set of professionals to come and talk to about your young adults future.

Tom Loveday -- 0-25 Assessment Coordinator .Chris Long -- 0-25 Adult Social Worker. Heather Cassell – Employment Support Commissioning Officer, South Glos Council. Sam Bennett -- Learning Support Coordinator, Stroud Campus, SGS College . Ben Flanagan -- Learning Support Coordinator, Preparation for Work and Life Department, SGS College . Sue Halley -- 0-25 Travel Trainer (11-12pm) Penny Cutbill – Parent Representative, South Glos Parents

#### **Important dates**

06/12/17 Christmas dinner 07/12/17 Carols by Candlelight 18/12/17 End of Term 03/01/18 Start of Term



Friend's Of Warmley Park Christmas Disco



### **Bristol Primary Panathlon**

On Tuesday, eight lucky pupils were selected to take part in the Wesport Bristol Primary Panthlon. They played nine different sports such as Boccia, ploybat, new age kurling, football goals, basketball points, and bean bag throws.

The pupils were playing against other schools such as New Siblands, New Fosseway and Cuilverhill.

All of the points were added up and we are very proud to have come out as the winners of the day!!!

Each pupil received a medal, certificate and a red comp t-shirt. The pupils also received a trophy and a plaque.

The level of involvement, focus, enthusiasm and sheer enjoyment on the faces of the pupils was wonderful.

The pupils were fantastic and they were a credit to Warmley Park School.

Well done Warmley Park KS2 pupils.









Due to high demand for places, IPSEA will be running another Foundation SEND law training session for parents and carers in London on Friday 8th December 2017. It will provide parents, carers and family members of children and young people with all types of special educational needs and/or disability (SEND) with an introduction to the law relating to the education and training of children and young people with SEND.

You do not need any previous knowledge of SEND law but must be the parent, carer or family member of a child with SEND. For more information & how to book please ask at The School Office.



# Rugby /football boots needed

Do you have any old football boots that you no longer need?

Our Post 16 group would really appreciate any spares for our rugby sessions with Bristol Rugby Academy.

All sizes welcome.

Please send in any donations for the attention of

Marian Lovell.

Thank you.



# **Christmas Pudding Event at Warmley Park**

Have you ever fancied making your own Christmas pudding?

Now is your chance!

On Saturday 25th November 2.00-4.00pm our school hall will be transformed into a festive hub of "pudding-ness".

We provide all of the ingredients, instructions, steaming bowls & refreshments. All you need is a bowl, spoon & an apron.

This fun family event costs £6 per big pudding and tickets need to be booked at

https://citychurchbris.churchsuite.co.uk/events/cvbytcnd